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H.O.T. BELT DRIVES COME TO CANADA WITH KMS SPORTGROUP INC!

KMS Sportgroup Inc. announces they are now taking orders on the
exciting new Helical Offset Tooth Belt Drive System ( H.O.T.) as
recently debuted in the September Issue of Iron Works Magazine.

The Evil Engineering, US designed and built, Helical Offset Tooth
Belt Drive System ( H.O.T.) represents an exciting new performance
drive system that offers unparalleled performance, strength and
styling.

The H.O.T system features a unique patented 4 inch V-Belt drive
that offers among other things an ability to handle higher load
capacities, a stronger belt that can withstand higher torque
demands, and offers a quieter ride because the helical cut gears
actually push out the air out of the teeth better, reducing the
squishing noises usually associated with traditional belt drives.
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The H.O.T. Belt Drive features 7075-T6 Aluminum machined pulleys and
clutch drums which offer long wear performance characteristics and
promise to withstand the rigors of the high horse power bikes of
today. These helical cut gears also offer a bigger contact area in
that, instead of the normal straight cut teeth a traditional belt
drive has, the H.O.T. system uses a V slot that will have 3 teeth in
contact with the drive belt at any onetime.

Current production designs are based on a 1994 or later HD Softail
configuration and the corresponding similar custom frame designed
packages.

New models are being developed and will include a 2 inch version,
and a longer 17 inch long version for custom applications.

Watch the KMS Sportgroup Inc. website at www.kansport.com for
further information or call the sales desk at any time.
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